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Hello and welcome to …......  
 
The second Year 9 Newsletter and what a 

fantastic first term had. The year 9s have 

continued their fantastic start to Monkseaton 

High School and we are very proud of their 

attitude and efforts so far. I believe the 

students have fully settled into Monkseaton 

High School I am excited to see this year 

group fulfil their potential throughout the 

course of the year. The first term is always 

the longest and everyone had a well 

deserved a wonderful Christmas break. We 

ended last term like we do every term, with a celebration assembly where students were rewarded 

for their efforts over the half term.  I would like to thank you all for your ongoing support and I hope 

you all had a wonderful time over the festive period with your families.  

 
If you have any issues or queries you can contact me on carl.angell-moir@monkseaton.org.uk 

 
Mr Angell-Moir (Pastoral Raising Achievement Leader for Year 9)   
 

 
At Monkseaton, we encourage our students to 
adopt behaviour that supports learning and 
promotes positive relationships. Our 
RESPECT Code outlines our values and 

expectations. Through our ClassCharts system, there 
are a range of opportunities available for staff to 
reward students for demonstrating these positive 
behaviours, but also to challenge behaviour that falls 
below the expectations of the RESPECT Code. 
If you are unable to access ClassCharts please email 
Kerry.Davison@monkseaton.org.uk to resolve this. 
 
 

Student Name RESPECT Points 

Eva Pattison 168 

Poppy Chaplin 155 

Lucy France 154 

Zach Smith 152 

Oliver Hale 152 

Amelie Barrioz 143 
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Anti-Bullying Week-  On Monday the 15th November was the first day of Anti-Bullying week, the message this 

year was one kind word. This year we put a strong focus on being kind to one another and supporting one 

another, at Monkseaton High School we are proud of our staff and students and will always promote kindness to 

one another.  We also promoted Odd Socks Day to celebrate and accept that everyone is different and we should 

all treat one another with respect and as equals. 

 

 

 

Progress Reports- You should have recently received the first progress report on how your child is doing, the 

report is the first of three that you will receive over the course of the year. This progress report will show where 

your child is at academically and where we expect them to be at the end of year 9. The report also shows your 

child’s attitude to learning. If you have any concerns or worries regarding your child’s report please contact your 

child’s form tutor or Carl Angell-Moir (Head of Year 9)  

 

 

Careers- On Wednesday 17th November we held 

a Year 9 Careers Speed Dating Event. The 

purpose of the event was to; broaden students’ 

knowledge and awareness of possible careers 

and jobs across a range of industry sectors. To 

enable students to find out more about the 

world of work – role/responsibilities, hours, 

dress, skills required. Build students confidence 

in speaking to new people, raise students’ 

aspirations, support student with future steps.  

During the events students were able to speak 

with employers from the following sectors;  

 

 



 

 

Every Christmas we like to support the community by giving 

back, each year we are overwhelmed with the generosity of our 

students and their families in supporting our campaigns and 

last year was no different. We asked students to donate 

clothing, footwear, toiletries, cosmetics, toys, household items. 

Everything that was donated went to the Community Clothing 

Scheme to support anyone who needs support.  

 

 

Catering Provision - We are working with catering services to ensure that everyone is set up on their cashless 

system. You should have now received an e mail with joining details. If you haven't yet received this please 

contact them at the following parentpay@northtyneside.gov.uk  

Home Learning- In this current climate there may be periods of time that your child may need to isolate. If your 

child is off isolating and is well enough to do work at home please head to www.monkseaton.org.uk/home-school  
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